Dear Angela,

We have all returned to our respective destinations and have done our
laundry and are back to our daily schedules.

On behalf of my family, | want to thank you very much for arranging a
FABULOUS trip. All the accommodations throughout the trip were
excellent. We loved the food, the spectacular scenery, and the great
services we received whereever we went.

You did a terric job in coordinating all the flights, the pilots, and the
greeters. Everyone we met were friendly, courteous and efficient. We
were especially impressed with the two men who met us at Jo'burg to
help us connect to the flight for Livingston.

We are also grateful to Nils, the manager at MalaMala, for his help in
getting our luggage back and; to Andrew, our guide/ranger who, with his
knowledge and "eagle-eyes", made all our "safari" outings such great
adventures; and to the chef, for the delicious chocolate cake he baked

for John and Sabrina's "surprise" birthday celebration; and to all the staff
members who sang and danced at the event.

Angela, we could not have done this trip without you. My only regret is
that we didn't meet in person but | suppose if you did that with all your
clients, you wouldn't have time to arrange such wonderful trips.

Thank you again and we will recommend you to all our friends who want
to visit South Africa and beyond.

With warm regards,
Mimi Plum
March 2009



